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Attn: Mr. H. Ghaffari

Manager and Managing Director
Bushehr Nuclear Power Plant

bnpp@nppd.co.ir

Subject: on training schedule change

Dear Mr. Ghaffari,

Due to necessity of a new (F-30) permits processing for the trainers who will conduct
theoretical training for Bushehr-1 NPP maintenance personnel in the Islamic Republic
of Iran, we would like to inform you about some changes in training schedule which
shall be done with purpose to bring it up to date with current situation.

Please find attached a revised theoretical training schedule for 2018 for your

consideration.

Attachment: Schedule for theoretical training for advanced training for 2018.
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